
Construction News  
 

Bassett Creek Lagoon Dredging Project 
Theodore Wirth Regional Park 
November 2022 – March 2023 

 
The Bassett Creek Watershed Management Commission is implementing a project to remove accumulated 
sediment (including small islands that formed from deposited sediment) from Lagoons D, E, and F in the 
park in order to improve water quality and aquatic habitats. Construction equipment such as backhoes 
and dump trucks will be dredging the lagoons and hauling the contaminated sediment to licensed 
facilities. 
 
No significant trail closures are anticipated and no parking lots will be impacted. See map below for 
construction area, haul routes, and impacted roads and trails. See FAQs attached here or 
www.bassettcreekwmo.org/projects/all-projects/bassett-creek-main-stem-lagoon-dredging-project for 
more information. 
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